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Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 
 
Wow! We have reached the end of the first half term already! It seems like yesterday we were 
welcoming you all back from your summer holidays to begin the new school year. 
 
Thank you to all of you who were able to attend Parent's Evening this week. It is an invaluable 
opportunity to discuss your child's progress and find ways we can work together to support 
your child. If you were unable to come and see us this week, please arrange a time with your 
child's class teacher after half term. 
 
Attendance 
As I have previously mentioned, one of our school priorities is improving attendance. This week, 
you should have received a letter and attendance print out for your child. We understand that 
there are legitimate reasons for most absences from school, so please do not be offended if you 
have received a letter and your child has not attended school due to illness. Many parents said 
these were really useful last year as they hadn't realised that a few days off here and there add 
to a significant amount of time missed from school.  

 

 
 

 
   PTA and a Christmas Fair Meeting  
   2nd November 2.30pm 
   Everyone welcome 

 
 
Immanuel Church Parenting Children Course  
If you are interested in attending this five-week course, please see links below for further 
information. 
https://immanuelchichester.com/parenting-children-course/ 
 
Promo Video https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BY8thZ_W2gY 
 
Parking in Rumbolds Close 
It has come to our attention that parking in Rumbolds Close has become inconsiderate to our 
neighbours and dangerous for the children. May I remind you that when parking please do 
not park over anyone’s driveway and that the hatched area in front of the school gate must 
be kept clear at ALL times. This is to allow emergency vehicles to enter the school if necessary. 
Parking is available in St George’s church for those who wish to drive, however please be 
mindful to cross Whyke Road by the traffic lights as the road can be busy at drop off and pick 

Whole school 
attendance to date 

Blue Class Yellow Class Red Class 

93.4% 92.8% 92.45% 95.63% 
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up times. Previously we have had a traffic warden in the close issuing tickets, so please be 
aware. 

 
A quick reminder that Monday 31st October is an INSET day for staff training so 
children do not attend school. 
 
Have a wonderful half term and we will see you on Tuesday 1st November! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Lisa Harris 
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